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Fees are payable at the start of each semester.  Out of province seminarians (including 

Americans) are subject to an out of province fee.  Arrangements can be made to pay 

monthly installments.  If families need financial assistance, please speak to Fr. Anthony.  

Promising seminarians are never denied due to a lack of funds. 

We accept cheque, e-transfers, and cash. We are not legally permitted to receive more than 

$1000 in cash per semester so the former methods of payment are preferable.   E-transfers, in 

Canada can be sent to finances@sck.ca.  The funds will be automatically deposited into our 

account.  Please include in the memo your son’s name.  If you need a receipt for your payment, 

please contact Evita Mora our financial administrator at finances@sck.ca.  If seminarians 

choose to leave the seminary or are asked to leave during the course of the year, a pro-rated 

refund will be issued. 

Thank you, 

Fr. Anthony Nguyen, OSB 

Rector

Sept, 1, 2024
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